
 

 

 

 

 

 

26 October 2011 

 

Subject: Postpone the subscription and payment period of LL-R 

 

 Thai NVDR Co., Ltd (Thai NVDR) would like to inform the cancellation of the subscription 

and payment period of LL-R during 1-3 November 2011. This is due to the resolution of the board of 

directors meeting No.8 of Living Land Capital Public Company Limited which was held on 25 

October 2011. The meeting has resolved to postpone the subscription and payment period of LL 

until the problem of flood would relieve. Thai NVDR will be informed the subscription and payment 

period of LL-R later via www.Set.or.th and mailing to NVDRs holder again.  

 

 Please be informed accordingly. 
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